
Brief Title: Approval Deadline: Reason:
Approval of settlement of Claim File No. To approve settlement of Claim File  T1819-0941A, 
T1819-0941A, Juberkat Enterprises, Inc.  Juberkat Enterprises, Inc. 
Details Positions / Recommendations 

Reason for Legislation 
To seek City Council approval and authorization of 
settlement of the Claim File No. T1819-0941A, 
Juberkat Enterprises, Inc. 

Sponsor(s)   Matt Gigliotti, City Attorney 

Programs, Departments, or Groups Affected 
 Water Services/Pollution 

Applicants/Proponents Applicant 

City Department 

Other 

Discussion (including relationship to other Council actions) 

On October 6, 2018, operational problems at the 
Turkey Creek pump station resulted in flooding in and 
around the American Royal and on Southwest 
Boulevard. At 2804 Terrace Street, water entered the 
building through several entry doors. Water reached all 
areas of the building to varying levels. The claimant 
operates a body shop from this location. ServPro East 
Independence/Blue Springs provided cleanup, but has 
not been paid for the complete invoice. This ordinance 
is to seek approval to pay an additional sum to ServPro 
that was omitted from the initial payment. 

Opponents Groups or Individuals 

Basis of Opposition 

Staff Recommendation 9 For 
9 Against 
Reasons Against: 

Board or Commission 
Recommendation 

9 For   9 Against 
9 No Action Taken 
9 For, with revisions or 
conditions 

Council Committee Action 9 Do Pass 
9 Do Pass (as amended) 
9 Committee Substitute 
9 No Recommendation 
9 Hold 
9 Do Not Pass 

Ordinance Number 

GENERAL 
Ordinance Fact Sheet 210973



Details       Policy / Program Impact 
  Policy or Program 

Change 
9 No     9 Yes 
 
 
 

 Operational Impact 
Assessment 

 
 
 
 
 

 Finances 

 Cost and Revenue 
Projections 

Cost of Legislation 
 $79,542.53 
 
Increase/Decrease in Revenue 
Expected Annually 
 
 
 
 
 

 Fund Sources 22-7010-131524-B   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Applicable Dates: 
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